Public invited to Aug. 3 open
house on SR 6/Wilson River
Loop interchange alternative

TILLAMOOK — The public
is invited to an open house
Thursday, Aug. 3, for a project
update on the design of the East
Jug-Handle interchange alterna-
tive for the Oregon State High-
way 6/Wilson River Loop and to
learn what the next steps are.
Members of the project team
(City of Tillamook and Tillam-
ook County officials and Oregon
Department of Transportation
staff members and consultants)

will talk about the plans and
answer your questions. They
would also like to gather your
thoughts on how local circulation
and access fits with the East Jug-
Handle interchange alternative.

Drop by between 5 and 7 p.m.
at the Oregon Department of
Forestry Conference Room,
5005 Third St. in Tillamook. A
brief presentation and question-
and-answer period will take
place at 5:30 p.m.



